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1- For the 2020-2021 fall academic semester, the majority of the theoretical-based courses at the Faculty of Health Sciences will be taught online. Applied courses, along with some appropriate theoretical courses, will be taught via the hybrid education model (reduced one to one +online). The reduced one to one applications will be taught, according to a pre-determined plan, especially to the regulations of the COVID-19 pandemic, at the laboratories, ateliers and classrooms provided by the infrastructure of our campus. You may find the regulations regarding the courses at the websites of departments in the announcements.


2-Attendance for the weekly reduced one to one courses is not compulsory, however students who do not attend to courses in person are advised to participate online. The online attendance performance will be monitored. 

3-Clinical and applied courses will be held at the hospitals advised by the local health directories, at the Hospital of Istanbul Aydın University’s Medical School, and/or in person at the institutions approved by the departments of our faculty.


4-The HES code is required for all sorts of activities such as courses, organizations that will be held at our campus. 

